
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOL LETTERS SENT HOME BY PARENTMAIL /IN BOOKBAGS 

Mathletics Subscription  

Budding film makers 

Back gate 

School Dinner payments 

Parking on the Green 

Safeguarding procedures 

Cookery club - Tuesday full. Spaces Wednesday 

Year 3 - School Online Account Access Information 

Year 4 - Netball Club Year 4 

Year 4/5 – Running club 

Year 5/6 – Homework club 

Year 6 - Bikeability

NEXT WEEK 

 Mon 18th Sept  Year 5 Swimming starts for 5M 

 Weds 20th Sept   Year 6 French Residential trip and Welcome meeting  – 3.45pm in 6C 

Year 6 Young Shakespeare Company Macbeth workshop 

 Thurs 21st Sept   PTA meeting 2.30-3.30 in Staff Room 

Year 3 Reading workshop - 3.45pm in 3A 

 Fri 22nd Sept   Jeans for Genes Day 

Year 3 Meet the Head & Deputy Head -1.30-2.15pm in the Hall 

Year 3 Tea party - 2.15-3.15pm in the Hall 

 

NEXT WEEK 
 

5M  - SWIMMING  - MONDAY 18TH SEPTEMBER PROMPT DEPARTURE 

Swimming will commence on 18th September for children in 5M. Please remember to send your child with their 

swimming costume, a towel, their water bottle and a healthy snack for them to eat after their swimming session. We 

will return to school by coach for their 10.15am break.  Please ensure your child is in school for early registration as the 

coach will leave promptly at 8.55am.   
 

YEAR 6 - NETBALL TEAM TRIALS – WEDNESDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER 3.30-4.30PM 

Next Wednesday Mrs Wilson will be holding trials for any child in Year 6 who is interested in joining the school netball 

team. Please don’t forget their school PE kit, trainers and water bottle. 
 

YEAR 3 - PARENTS READING WORKSHOP – THURSDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 3.45PM IN 3A 

We will be holding a Reading workshop for Year 3 parents. If you are unable to make the workshops but would like a 

copy of the handouts please email our Literacy Co-ordinator Mrs Clayton JClayton@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 
 

YEAR 5 AND 6 - FOOTBALL TEAM TRIALS – THURSDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 3.30-4.30PM 

Next Thursday Mrs Wilson and Mr Findlay will be holding trials for any child in Year 5 and 6 who is interested in joining 

the school football team. Please don’t forget their school PE kit, football boots, shin pads and water bottle. 

 

 

    WEEKLY BULLETIN 
AUTUMN TERM 

Friday 15th September 2017 

 

ABSENCE LINE 020 8394 3532 
 

SCHOOL INFORMATION LINE  

020 8393 0350 OPTION 3 
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ALL - JEANS FOR GENES DAY - FRIDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER 

Jeans for Genes Day is a great way to bring the whole school together and raise money for children with genetic 

disorders. Next Friday children will be allowed to wear denim on their bottom half for Jeans for Genes Day. If the 

children are wearing jeans or jean skirts they should wear school uniform (shirt, tie and jumper / cardigan) on the top. If 

girls have a jeans dress then the school cardigan should be worn. We would appreciate a donation of £1.00 from every 

child that will go directly to the charity. You can find more information about Jeans for Genes on: jeansforgenesday.org 
 

ALL - EUROPEAN DAY OF LANGUAGES & ITALIAN SPEAKER VOLUNTEER NEEDED - FRIDAY 22rd SEPTEMBER  

We will be celebrating the European Day of Languages on Friday 22nd September. If you speak Italian and are able to 

come in to help the children with language activities in the morning, please email our Modern Foreign Language Leader 

Madame Fesnoux EFesnoux@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 
 

YEAR 3 - MEET THE HEAD & YEAR 3 TEA PARTY – FRIDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER 1.45-2.15 and 2.15-3.00 IN THE HALL 

Mr Lee will be giving a presentation to Year 3 parents between 1.45 and 2.15 and then pupils will serve parents cakes 

and drinks from 2.15 to 3.00pm. Next week you will be receiving a beautiful hand-written invite from your child.  Please 

can parents supply cakes which can be dropped off on Friday morning.  Ideally we would like French themed cakes as it 

is European Day of Languages. Please ensure the cakes do not contain any nuts and any vegan, gluten or dairy free cakes 

are clearly labelled. If you have to leave to collect siblings from the infant school you may take your Year 3 child with 

you; but unfortunately you will need to return for any older siblings.  If you are unable to attend but would like a copy of 

the presentation please email Head@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 
 

FUTURE DATES 
 

YEAR 3 – MATHS WORKSHOP – WEDNESDAY 27th SEPTEMBER 3.45 

Please put this date in your diary.  No need to book a space. If you are unable to make the workshops but would like a 

copy of the presentation, please email Mrs Crabb our Maths Teaching Co-ordinator on PCrabb@wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk 
 

SELECTED CHILDREN - INTER HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY – FRIDAY 29th SEPTEMBER 2.30-3.15PM 

Over the next week or so teachers will be selecting the top four boys and four girls from each house in each Year Group 

to compete in the Inter House Cross Country and they will be informed if they have been selected.  The race will take 

place on Friday 29th September from 2.30-3.15pm.  Year 3 & 4 run two laps of the playground and field including the 

field on the other side of the alley; and Year 5 & 6 run three laps.  Parents are welcome to come and cheer their child 

and house along.  Children taking part are encouraged to bring a T-shirt in their house colour to wear for the Cross 

Country. Children leave as normal at 3.30pm. 
 

CHOIR STARTS – TUESDAY 3RD OCTOBER  

All children are welcome to join the school choir on Tuesday lunchtimes at 12.30. The club is run by Miss Veal, 
our music co-ordinator who will remind children in assembly. There is no slip required. 
 

YEAR 3 & 4 – NASAL FLU SPRAY – MONDAY 20th NOVEMBER 

We will shortly be sending out letters and permission slips for the Nasal Flu Spray Vaccination provided by NHS Central 

Surrey Health to all Year 3 and 4 children.  The letter will give parents detailed explanation regarding the programme 

but in the meantime, Surrey Central Health have provided us with the attached  poster explaining some of the reasons 

behind the vaccination programme and the contact number for the School Nurse should you have any queries. 

 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

PLEASE CHECK FOR HEAD LICE 

We have had a report of head lice in Year 4 please check your child over the weekend.  Thank you.  
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CHANGE OF PARENT /CARER COLLECTING 

If the usual parent/carer collecting the child changes parents should notify the teacher by putting a note in the child’s 

reading record book, emailing the teacher the day before, or giving a hand written note. Telephoning the school office 

for messages for teachers and children should be used for emergencies only as constant interruptions with messages 

interferes with the children’s learning. 
 

TEACHERS PROFESSIONAL EMAILS 

If you need to talk to your child’s teacher regarding homework or learning, please contact them through their 

professional email address which  is as follows:-

3B   KBishop@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

3A  LAnderson@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

4C  PCrabb@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

4M SMarriage@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

5H THurd@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

5M CMorrant@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

6G EGough@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

6C JClayton@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

These as well as other teachers’ emails can be also found on our website http://www.wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk/staff.  
 

REWARD TOKENS AND BOTTLES STILL NEEDED 

The new reward token scheme has now started.  The basic system is that tokens are handed out as follows:- 

1 token for good behaviour or piece of work or signed reading record,  2 tokens when they have made an extra effort 

and 3 tokens for outstanding effort.  Stars of the Week, Believe book entries and Head Teacher awards will receive a 

Star which is worth 5 points. All staff including Lunch Day Supervisors are able to give out tokens. 

We still need lots more 2 litre clear bottles (such as water and lemonade bottles) for use for collecting reward tokens.   
 

TOP MARKS FOR EX-WALLACE FIELD BOYS AT GLYN 

The top three sets of results in GSCE’s at Glyn school were all ex-Wallace Fields boys. I hope to be passing on our 

congratulations. 
 

MIDDAY SUPERVISOR REQUIRED 

We are looking for someone to join our friendly team of Midday Supervisors.  Midday Supervisors are employed to 

assist in the supervision of children both in the dining area and in play areas to ensure the orderly conduct, welfare and 

safety of pupils during school lunch breaks. We are looking for someone willing to commit to three to five days per week 

between 12:05pm and 1.20pm.  We pay £8.09 per hour (pay award pending) plus provide lunch.  Please email the 

School Office by the end of next week (Friday 22nd September) if you are interested and we can also send you a job 

profile with more information. office1@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

 

PTA 
 

LOTS OF EXCITING PTA EVENTS COMING UP 

We have lots of exciting events coming up this term so please put these dates in your diary. More information about the 

events including tickets will come out nearer the events 

 Friday 13 October - Joint Race Night with WFIS 

 Friday 13 October Year 3 Cake Sale  3.30-4pm 

 Thursday 19 0ctober  – Winter Disco 5.45-7pm 

 Joint WFIS WFJS Fireworks Night 2016 – Sunday 5 November 4.30-6.30pm times tbc 

 Friday 17 November  – Film Night  3.30-5.30pm 

 Friday 1st December - Year 4 Cake Sale 

 Thursday 14 December – Mufti Day Christmas theme 

 Friday 15 December – Christmas Fair 3.30-5pm 
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YOUR HELP 

In order to make all these great events happen and to raise money for all the extras at school that make such a 

difference WE NEED YOUR HELP!  Being part of the PTA is a great way to get to know other parents and get involved in 

the School.  You may only be able to spare the time to help at one event we gladly accept offers of help however big or 

small.  Please do come along to the PTA meeting on Thursday 21st September from 2.30-3.30pm in the Staff Room and 

see if you would like to become more involved in the school or if you can’t make it but would like to help please email 

either of our PTA co-chairs Tess Burnett Ross_burnett65@btinternet.com or Julie King at julieking.pt@googlemail.com 

 

CLASS REPS NEEDED 

The school are looking for Class Reps, we need at least one per class or if you fancy sharing the role why not convince 

your friend to do it with you.  As a class reps you are responsible for running one cake sale per year, arranging an end of 

year teacher’s card and collection and assisting the PTA with school fair rotas for your class.  The School Office is always 

happy to email out requests on your behalf via Tucasi so no need to keep your own email list.  Please get in touch if you 

would be interested in taking on this role for your child’s class by emailing either of the PTA co-chairs Tess Burnett 

Ross_burnett65@btinternet.com or Julie King at julieking.pt@googlemail.com 

 

COMMUNITY 

 

BALL UP SPORTS 

Ball Up Sports have been running a very successful basketball club here at school in recent years and they are now ready 
to take applications for this year’s club! The children have seen a DVD in their school assembly all about Ball Up and 
have been given a leaflet to bring home. Please see the attached document about Ball Up and visit their website for club 
information and also to complete your application to the club. To see a short video about the club please click the link 
below http://ballupsports.com/ball-up-sports-chapter-10-promo/ 
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